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23 July, 2013
[bookmark: Addressee]Mr Jason McNamara
Executive Director
Office of Best Practice Regulation
Department of Finance and Deregulation
John Gorton Building
King Edward Terrace
PARKES  ACT  2600

Dear Mr McNamara
[bookmark: Subject]OPTIONS-STAGE REGULATION IMPACT STATEMENT
I submit to the Office of Best Practice Regulation the attached options‑stage regulation impact statement (RIS) prepared by Treasury to facilitate Government consideration of the possible establishment of a Financial Stability Fund.
I am satisfied the options‑stage RIS meets the Government’s best practice regulation requirements.
In line with best practice regulation requirements, I recognise the options-stage RIS will be published on website following public announcement of any Government decision to establish a Financial Stability Fund.
[bookmark: Content]Yours sincerely
Jan Harris
Executive Director
Markets Group
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